
 

Dear North Country Road School Parents,  
 

We’re proud to announce the MPPTO will once again host “Teen Rec” Nights at North Country Road School! 
Teen Rec offers the students of North Country Road Middle School a unique opportunity to socialize in an 
environment that is comfortable, clean, safe and fun!. Please visit mppto.com for details of all the activities 
offered to participants of Teen Rec. 
 

For Teen Rec to be successful we rely on parent volunteers to chaperone. We request that each parent 
volunteer for at least one (1) Teen Rec night. For the safety of your children, we have found that a minimum of 
12-15 parents are necessary to properly supervise each Teen Rec Night. Male chaperones are needed. Our goal 
is to have at least four (4) male chaperones at each Teen Rec Night.  Teen Rec may be cancelled if our quota of 

volunteer chaperones is not met.  
 

Please visit mppto.com to read Teen Rec Rules and Regulations and review with your child. Please be mindful 
that the Miller Place School District Code of Student Conduct remains in effect at all times. Please complete, 
sign and return the attached permission slip (required for your child's admission) to school before our first 
scheduled Teen Rec Night or bring to the door the night of Teen Rec. Even if your child is not sure if he or she 
will be attending any of the Teen Rec nights, it is a good idea to send in a permission slip anyway. Your child 
will not be allowed to attend without having a permission slip on file. In addition, please indicate below the 
date(s) that are convenient for you to chaperone. If you have any questions, please contact us at 
mppto@mppto.com. 
  
We look forward to the year ahead and with your help, we will have another successful year of Teen Rec! 
 

Sincerely, 
MPPTO Board 
mppto@mppto.com 
 

MILLER PLACE PTO TEEN REC PROGRAM STUDENT PERMISSION SLIP 
 

Teen Rec runs select Friday evenings from 7-9pm. Check mppto.com for dates for your grade. Admission is $3 and snacks are 
available for purchase.  
 
I have read the rules on the Miller Place PTO website and I understand that the Miller Place School District Code of Student Conduct 
is in effect at all times. I have reviewed them with my child and we agree to abide by these rules. All students must enter and exit 
through NCR gym entrance. Please do not drop off children. Parents must be present at drop off and pick up.  
 

I give my child permission to attend his/her grade’s Teen Rec Night. 
  
Student’s Full Name: ______________________________________ Grade________________________________  
  
Student Signature: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Full Name: ___________________________ Parent’s Signature_____________________________________ 
  
Home Phone ______________________Cell Phone______________________ Email___________________________ 
 
        Yes!  Please contact me to volunteer for Teen Rec on _______________________. 


